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LaTanya Fisher

From: Cordell Hindler 
Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 9:53 AM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Public Comments

hello Latanya, i have some comments to go into the record, 
 
1.  i was thinking that Andy Katz should be invited to provide an update on the needs for a 
full fledged hospital in west county 
 
2.  the reason that the public should be able to return to the council meetings is because it is 
important to have community input in regarding the budget for the next fiscal year. 
 
3.  for a future agenda is to have Bob Powers or another rep to provide an update in 
regarding the DEL NORTE BART project 
 
Sincerely 
Cordell 




